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 New signals: Atlantic Boulevard traffic signals “flashing yellow” for one week 

On Atlantic Boulevard, at bottom of Interstate 95 southbound exit ramp 
 

Jacksonville – Motorists are advised starting June 18 as part of the Overland Bridge project 

traffic signals will be powered-on to display “flashing yellow” lights on Atlantic Boulevard at 

the bottom of the exit ramp from Interstate 95 southbound. Following a one-week introductory 

“flashing yellow” period to alert motorists of the new signals, they will be fully programmed and 

functional to meet the needs of the intersection displaying regular traffic signal intervals.  

 

The Overland Bridge project started in August 2012. The project included constructing 14 new 

bridges and three bridge widenings, the reconstruction of Interstate 95, the reconstruction of the 

southbound collector-distributor (CD) road, construction of a new northbound CD road, and 

construction to convert a partial interchange to a full interchange providing all traffic movements 

between Interstate 95, Atlantic Boulevard and Philips Highway exits.  

 

The Overland Bridge project is approximately 2.2 miles, from Interstate 95 south of the Fuller 

Warren Bridge to south of Emerson Street. Construction costs $164 million, and Archer Western 

is the contractor. 

 

Up-to-date lane closure information is available on the project website at: 

www.i95overlandbridge.com.  
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